
A S S I G N M E N T S  

Decimals, Area & 

Perimeter, and Gra-

phing units  

 

Batoche booklets   

Pourquoi Tales   

Storytelling/Drama  

  

  

  

  

  

In Health, we have been 

studying netiquette and 

online safety.  We have 

enjoyed learning about 

how to stay safe online.   

 Track and Field 

is the main focus for Physi-

cal Education.  We will 

continue to practice until 

Track and Field Day , June  

6th  It will also be Family 

Picnic on that day. Your 

child will only participate in 

the Martensville Meet on 

June 19th if he/she places 

in the top 3 at our school.  

A letter will be sent home 

if he/she is to compete.    

 Drama will focus 

on our storytelling unit of 

Paul Goble stories featur-

 In Language Arts, 

we are working on our 

First Nations Unit which 

involves storytelling, creat-

ing story circles, and 

maskmaking.     

 During Writer’s 

Workshop, we are writing a   

Pourquoi Tales.  This is a 

story that explains a natu-

ral occurrence.  For exam-

ple, Why Rabbits have 

Long Ears.  It has been 

challenging but very fun at 

the same time. 

 In Math, we are 

working on decimals to 

hundredths.  This includes 

adding and subtracting of 

decimals.    We have also 

been working on area and 

perimeter.  This is chal-

lenging since we need to 

add more than 3 addends 

or multiply.  We are strug-

gling  but are getting bet-

ter with more practice.

  In Science, we 

have studied habitats.  We 

are now focused on learning 

about the Burrowing Owl. 

      In Social Studies, we 

have been studying First 

Nations in Saskatchewan.    

We will soon start studying 

the Metis of Saskatche-

wan so we are prepared 

for our last fieldtrip to 

Batoche  We will visit 

Batoche on June 21st.  We 

will be leaving at 8:00   We 

want to have the full expe-

rience rather than rushing 

through everything at the 

National Park.  A letter will 

be coming shortly to ex-

plain the entire trip. 

  Our class along with 

the Grade 4’s from VHS will be 

going swimming as part of our 

PE program.  The dates are 

June 19th at 10:00 and June 

25h at 11:00.  They will need a 

swim suit and towel.  They may 

need waterproof sunscreen 

depending on the weather.  

They can bring goggles but no 

waterguns etc.  No concession 

available so please do not 

send any money.    

J U N E  I S  A  B U S Y  M O N T H  
S P E C I A L  

P O I N T S  O F  

I N T E R E S T :  

  

 June 6 Track and 

Field/ Family Picnic  

 June 11 Talent Show 

 June 19 swimming 

10:00 

 June 19 Martensville  

3 School Meet 

  June 21  Batoche 

 June 25  Swimming 

11:00 

 Last Day of School 

June 26 
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Remember that 
library books are 
due back June 7th.   


